
Dear Members, 
 
2025 has flown by only three months until convention. It’s unbelievable!  
 
Quick reminder your Auxiliary reports are due to your chairman at the end of this month 
(3/31/2025). Report forms are in Malta.  
 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the events for our National President Brenda 
Bryant’s official visit to New Mexico. Special thank you to members from Post 401, Post 
5890 and Post 2951 for your hospitality in making Madam President Brenda feel welcomed.  
 
I had one entry for the second quarter for Volunteer of the Quarter and the winner is Janet 
Rodriguez from Post 2951 Santa Fe nominated by Angela Sandoval who stated that Sister 
Janet is always willing to help with a positive attitude and always friendly & smiling. Sister 
Janet will receive a certificate and a $50.00 gift card. 
 
The 3rd Quarter for Volunteer of the Quarter started January 1 ending March 31 with entries 
due April 11. Winner will be announced in May.  
 
Thank you for all you do! 
 
Renee King 
Department of New Mexico President  
 


